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Dates & Events  
Wednesday 21st September—Pre School ‘Stay & Play—1.30-3.00pm 
 
Monday 26th September—GNAAS Assembly for the children in school 
 
Friday 30th September—Macmillan Coffee Afternoon in school 2.30pm. Everyone welcome 
 
Wednesday 5th October—Squirrel Class visit to Woodland Church with Mr Petty & Rev Lloyd 
 
Tuesday 18th October—Harvest Festival in school at 2.00pm. Everyone welcome 
 
Wednesday 19th October—Halloween Disco at school 5.30 to 7.00pm. (Details to follow) 
 
Thursday 20th October—ASDA are coming to do pumpkin carving in school with the children 
 
Friday 21st October—Break up at end of day for Half Term Holiday, school opens 
on Monday 31st October 
 
Wednesday 2nd November—Owl and Squirrel Class Parent Target Setting —(Details to follow) 
 
Wednesday 14th December—Christmas Play Performance—6.00pm in school (Provisional date) 
 
Friday 16th December—Whole School Pantomime Trip to Richmond (Details to follow) 

School Holiday 2022/23 & 2023/24 
Please see attached the holidays for the above years.  These dates are also on our school website. 

Thank you and Goodbye 
We are saying a sad farewell to our amazing cook Karen today. Karen has worked at Woodland since 2016 and as well as 
making us delicious lunches, she has supported lots of events and activities in school. We will certainly miss her and we 
wish her all the best! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome 
We are pleased to welcome Becky Land back as our new cook. Becky has worked with Taylor Shaw and now Chartwells 
for a number of years and has been working with Karen for a handover period since we came back. We look forward to 
all the delicious lunches to come! 



PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class            
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class 
 
 

Woodland Youth Club  
Woodland youth club starts back this Tuesday. Places are capped if you would like your child to attend please contact Karen Horrocks 
or Lucinda Ewin on 07497942889.  
 

Happy 10th Birthday 
to 

Summer 

School Uniform Reminder 
This is just a reminder to please ensure that your child brings their PE kit into school, this will be kept in school 
for the term.  A PE kit should consist of a red t-shirt, navy jogging bottoms, shorts or navy leggings. A school 
jumper or a hoodies of your choice can also be provided.  
 
Full school uniform should also be worn every day. This should consist of a white polo shirt, a red jumper or  
cardigan with grey or black trousers, skirt, shorts or pinafore dress.  
In summer, children may wear a summer dress. Appropriate footwear should also be worn, this should be black 
shoes. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Our school uniform can be purchased using the following link which is also available on our school website: 
https://www.motif8.co.uk/schools/primary-schools-s-t/woodland-primary-school.html 
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